
                       Minutes of a meeting of the Friends of St. Margaret’s  

           

    Monday, January 6, 2020 

 

 

The meeting was held at 10, Rectory Close, starting at 7.30 pm. 

 

Present: Loraine Winn, Ann Ward, Irene Hopper, Lyn Johnson, Dave and Sue Milne 

 

Apologies: Vicki Mynott. 

 

Minutes of last meeting: The minutes of the meeting of November 4 were agreed 

and signed as a true record. 

 

Matters arising: The net amount raised by a Light for a Loved One was £484.05. The 

tree was a rooted one which had now been planted and could, hopefully, be used 

again. 

John Winn had sold 13 of his hand-made bird boxes, raising £165, and we recorded 

our thanks to him. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Ann reported that she was holding £776.82 in petty cash, the 

deposit account held £11,720.93 and the current account, £38,368.65. 

 

Sue had reclaimed £1,189 VAT on the clock winding conversion, reducing the final 

bill to £5,943. We were also awaiting payment of £170.59 in respect of the architect’s 

initial fees in relation to the servery. 

 

Curry and Casserole Night, January 17: All the arrangements and dishes were 

settled, with a 5pm meet as usual to set up. 

 

 

New Servery: There was no further news regarding a starting date.  

 

 

Any Other Business: Sue suggested that, for their concert on May 16, 8 days after 

the 75th anniversary of VE Day, Bilton Silver Band could be asked to give it a ‘Last 

Night of the Proms’ or suitably patriotic theme. With unanimous agreement, she 

would contact the band. 

 

 

Date of next meeting: Monday February 10, 2020, at 10, Rectory Close, starting at  

7.30 pm. 

 

 

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 8.20 pm.. 

 

 

 


